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Dear Planning Commissioners,

And now for something completely different. You’ve possibly waded through hundreds of
LU-24-027 testimonies at this point and could use a break? Please take two and a half minutes
to watch this delightful little music video of beloved Corvallis singer-songwriter Neal
Gladstone’s song “Goin’ to the Landfill”. It’s short, and will hopefully put a smile on your
face.

https://www.coffinbuttefacts.org/song/

As you’re listening/enjoying... I hope you will pay particular attention to the lyrics of the final
stanza...

...and then note that this was written nearly 25 years ago.

Maybe... just maybe, this time around things could be different(?)

Please deny this expansion.

Submitted with heart and sympathy for your enormous undertaking in this hearing,
Debbie Palmer

37340 Moss Rock Drive

Corvallis, OR 97330

PS - if you ever want to find this again or share with someone else, just go to VNEQS’ website
www.CoffinButteFacts.org and click on the little musical note in the Menu.
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